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                            LYNDEBOROUGH HERITAGE COMMISSION 
 
July 28, 2011, J.A. Tarbell Library 
 
Members present: Stephanie Roper, Jessie Salisbury, and Bob Rogers. 
 
Bob opened the meeting at 7 p.m.  
He said Karen Holland wants a picture of the group for the Lyndeborough 
Views as well as a brief description of what we do for an issue honoring 
volunteers. 
 
It was decided to hold a special session on Thursday, Aug. 11, when Jen can 
be present, to work on several issues. 
 
Stephanie said the Historic District Commission will hold a public hearing in 
September on their proposed regulations and application for Certified Legal 
Status. Some parts of the application apply to the Heritage Commission, 
including “maintaining a system for survey and inventory of historic 
properties,” and conducting a cultural survey. 
 
That criteria includes the map that Commission has been working on which 
marks all currently known man-made historic structures including cellar 
holes. Bob will bring the current maps to the next meeting. 
It was agreed that if all current information is transferred to a final map, it 
would meet the criteria. 
 
Also to be discussed on Aug. 11: 
Wording for the proposed sign by the railroad station foundation. It was 
suggested the sign be two-sided with a brief history of the Village on the 
Common side. 
 
Helen vanHam has indicated that she has prepared a list of donations to the 
town from town reports. 
 
Future projects include a historic marker for the glass factory, placing a 
number of eligible properties on the state register, and working toward 
placing all of the Village area on the register as a unit. 
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The clerk will notify Karen Holland of upcoming dates and will write the 
article about the Commission for the Views. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 


